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Greetings for a New Year of 2011.  GAMTRA club 
members would like to thank the ladies of the club that 
provided desserts for the Christmas Social held at the 
Citizen’s Resource Center.  We appreciated all who 
joined in decorating for the event:  Sandra Jenkins, 
Nancy Pasour, Kathy Lineberger, Jan Friday and Gail 
Brannon.  Special thanks to Kathy Lineberger and Will 
Robinson from Iron Station for the lovely Christmas music 
that put all of us in the Christmas Spirit!   Thanks to Ray 
Medford for coordinating the Dinner for the evening.  Liz 
and Bob Atterberry graciously gave out the door prizes 
that were enjoyed by all!  Numerous members donated 
prizes and everyone in attendance enjoyed a Christmas 
surprise.   
 
Many thanks go to outgoing officers Bob and Liz Atterberry 
who served diligently in the office of Vice President.  They 
worked very hard in securing door prizes and gave freely 
each meeting of time and energy. 
 
GAMTRA News 
The 2010 GAMTRA Cotton Blossom Queens rode in 
the Dallas Christmas Parade.  Leon Lineberger drove 
the group in a wagon pulled by a John Deere B and 
Kathy Lineberger supervised the young ladies. 
 
The H C Langford Sr. Award was presented to 
Clay Pasour by GAMTRA past President Rusty 
Friday at the Christmas Dinner on December 3.  
Clay was nominated and chosen for this award 
based on his service to the club, always willing to 
give of his time for the betterment of the GAMTRA 
Club.  Congratulations to Clay and many thanks for 
his many years of service in the club. 
 
The January Meeting was held at North Star 
Restaurant on January 4.  Door prizes were presented 
by new Vice President Nelson Jenkins and Sandra 
Jenkins.  Thanks to Richard Kimmer for his contribution 
to the door prizes.  
 
Attention:  We are looking for interesting “WHAT IS 
ITS” to be shared at the monthly meetings.  Wally 
Martin is challenging all to provide unique and 
interesting trinkets or otherwise know at “WHAT IS 
ITS”! 

 
The c   

The club voiced interest in field trips for 2011.       
The following ideas were presented: 

 NC Train Muse        The Train Museum Spencer NC, Murray Grist Mill 
Catawba, NC B         BMW Plant, Spartanburg, SC,  Hydro electric Plant at 
Spencer Mtn an        Spencer Mtn and the Duke Energy Explorium at 
LakeNorman             Lake Norman. 
     
  b members ne       Any other suggestions are gladly accepted!!!! 
  

  Club Member need to check with Bill Lindsey for  
     Calenders.             
 

Upcoming Events 
 
Florida Flywheeler in Ft. Mead Florida is  Feb. 23-26 
 
 
 

 
 
The next Meeting will be held at North Star Restaurant on 
February 3, 2011.  Dinner will begin at 6:00 with the 
meeting to follow at 7:00.  Plans will be discussed for field 
trips and bus trips. 
 

Updates 
 
Devin reported that the Machine Shop work has been 
good over the past few Saturdays.  The roof has been 
completed along with some of the siding.  Several 
workdays in January has moved the project along!  Many 
thanks to those who have volunteered, helping with this 
Eagle Scout Award Project!. 
 
Remember to participate in the 50/50 drawings at the 
meeting.  Proceeds go towards postage for the 
newsletters!        
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